
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Wallingford                                                                        Term: Term 6  2022-2023              

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
I can’t believe that we are at the end of the 

school year already!  This term has been 

busier than ever with so many lovely things 

going on and lots of days out. 

We have been busy cooking for various 

events this term such as prom, the World of 

Work celebration, our Post 16 street party and 

our picnic at Victoria Park.  Sausage rolls and 

cupcakes are now our speciality! 

We enjoyed a day at Bournemouth Beach 

where the typical British weather didn’t stop 

some of us from going in the sea!  We also 

had a day at Beale Park where we enjoyed 

seeing the animals and even watched the 

otters being fed.   

Some of the students took part in sports day 

and the music event at the band stand.  They 

all tried their best and we were really proud 

of them for taking part.   

This year’s Prom was a hugely successful 

event.  I don’t think I’ve ever seen so many 

students on the dance floor at one time 

doing the YMCA!  Wonderful food, great 

music and everyone dressed in their best 

outfits – a truly great experience for them all.   

Last week we were lucky enough to attend a  

Cricketing skills day at Falklands Cricket club 

with Chris from Berkshire Cricketing 

Foundation.   

In art, the students have been looking at 

Graffiti art with Renee.  They have looked at 

the work of graffiti artists like Banksy and have 

been making their own graffiti creations in 

chalk on the walls of Post 16.   

Archie and Marcos have been busy doing 

transition visits to their new colleges.  We’d all 

like to wish Archie and Marcos all the best for 

next year when they start at Sparsholt 

College and Newbury College.  We will all 

miss you very much!   

Lastly, I wanted to say thank you for all your 

support this year – I have truly loved being 

your young person’s teacher and watching 

them grow over the past year.  I am moving 

to primary house but will be keeping in touch 

to find out how they are all getting on. 

 

Wishing you a lovely summer holiday!  
Karen, Kieron, Sandra, Jessie and Julie 

  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Back to school Wednesday 6th September 

 

 


